PERRY HILL ROAD CHURCH OF CHRIST



News & Information for Members & Friends

WWW.PERRYHILLCHURCH.ORG

JANUARY 27, 2019

Thank You Wednesday Night Attenders

Wednesday nights are special! Some folks drive 40 miles (or more) to be at midweek services. Some drive for an hour to be there. Why? Because there is just something about Wednesday nights.



While some might focus on attendance numbers and focus on "everyone who is not there"—citing as evidence that maybe it's not that special—I focus rather on those who ARE there! There's a reason they are there! Thank you to each one who comes and makes Wednesday nights special!

Thank you for your love for Bible study! We have been able to consistently maintain multiple class options on Wednesday nights because of your interest in a variety of Bible subjects. We call our midweek assemblies, "Bible Study," because that's what we do. Thank you for loving it!

Thank you for loving one another! Folks start arriving as early as 30 minutes before start time, in order to visit with each other. Then, 20 minutes after dismissal, half of those who came for Bible study are still standing around and talking! Thank you for being a loving family!